
 

PHTH Junior Tennis Camps 2020 
  

 

ADDITIONAL SAFETY GUIDELINES 

Parents/Players, 

We have missed our tennis family and look forward to starting Camps on June 15th. 

The safety and well-being of our players is our priority. While tennis naturally allows for 

social distancing, we will be following additional safety guidelines which allow tennis to 

be played safely and effectively. We have also adjusted Camp dates and times. Please 

review the following information and contact us if you have any questions. 
 

• Camp will only be 6 weeks – School starts earlier in the fall, so the last three 

weeks of camp have been eliminated. 

• Rain Make-Up week is July 27-30th if we are unable to play inside the Port Huron 

Tennis House due to rain. 

• There will be a 10-minute gap between groups – First group ends at 10:55am and 

second group starts at 11:05am. 

• Drills and games will be tailored to keep 6 feet between players. 

• Players and their gear will be spread out to maintain social distancing during 

water breaks. 

• No sharing of rackets, towels, water bottles, etc. 

• Limited use of hoppers and touching the balls. 

• Hand sanitizer and cleaning supplies will be provided. 

• Players should not congregate before, during, or after group. 

• PLEASE keep your child home if they are not feeling well or show any symptoms 

of COVID-19. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone this summer! Please download the revised 

Camp brochure at phtennishouse.com/summer-lessons-2020/. 

Thank you, 

Coach Steve, Coach Tiff, and Coach Mark 

 

Coach Steve cell - (810)-434-2371 or email - spillon@yahoo.com 

 

http://www.phtennishouse.com/spring-summer-lessons-2020/

